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Funding announcement for the transition assistance program
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The transition assistance program (TAP) for Foundational Community Supports (FCS) members is out
of funds for the first half of the 2024/2025 fiscal year as of August 29,2024, at 5 p.m.

TAP has finite funds of $2,700,000 available for the 2024/2025 fiscal year. Funding was split into two
parts for the fiscal year. As of July 1,2024, $1,350,000 was available for TAP spending. The other
$1,350,000 will be available on January 1,2025, for the remainder of the 2024/2025 fiscal year.

We will send an email notification to FCS members once the next round of TAP funding is available
on January 1,2025. Until then, new TAP requests will not be accepted.

If you have any questions, email TransitionAssistanceFCS@wellpoint.com.
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Wellpoint Washington, Inc. profoundly acknowledges and respects the inherent sovereignty of the federally recognized tribes in
Washington state. In our efforts to promote high-quality healthcare, we honor the tribal right of self-governance, holding in deep esteem
the government-to-government relationship existing between the state and the tribes, a bond reiterated by the Centennial Accord and
established by RCW 43.376. We heartily commit to enhancing our coordination, collaboration, and communication with tribal health
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